
From Monday 18th March
Easter hamper tickets on sale £1 each

Friday 22nd March, 9.15am
All welcome - Easter Church Service led

by Year 5 
Friday 22nd March 

Easter Hat Parade (for children only).
There will be small prize for the winner in

each class. 
Easter Hamper Raffle will also take place.

25th March - 5th April - Easter Break 

Monday 8th April 2024- Children return
to school after Easter break

More family engagement activities will
be held in the Summer Term.

Community Easter Activities 
Easter Egg Trail and Parachute Drop

10-2pm Saturday 23rd March at
Fillongley Church

£3 per Easter Egg and Easter trail
Find your egg and then catch it as it is

parachuted off the church tower!
Just turn up on the day to join in 🐣

Tea, coffee and cakes also available
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 DIARY DATESMESSAGES
The lost property box is full! We will place

the box under the canopy next week,
please take a look for any misplaced items.
Pre loved uniform is aways avaialbe at the
end of the school day in the boxes in the
Study Centre (where Fun Club is held). 

Can Nursery request forms please be
completed and returned to school 

STAFF NEWS 
Mrs Lesser will be absent next week,  we are

all sending her our best wishes. The
children in Elm will be taught by a familiar

supply teacher. Mrs Manning is also
supporting her usual groups and the

children in Elm class.

Thank you for your patience as we remain
short staffed in the school office. 

A very exciting event is taking place over
the Easter holiday, Ms Kingswell is getting
married . She will return after the break as
Mrs Kennedy. We wish her and her family a

truly special and magical day. We can’t
wait to see the photos!

 



 UPPER SCHOOL GREEK MORNING 
Thank you to all the families that attended the Greek morning on

Wednesday 13th March 2024. It was great to see so many children and
adults working together to create, explore and research many Greek

themes.  
 

On Wednesday 13th March the children in lower school
had the amazing opportunity to meet two retired

nurses.  The children asked some questions to find out
about their roles. Thank you for taking the time to visit

Bournebrook and to the Arnold family. The children
gained a wealth of knowledge from the visit.  

MEETING REAL LIFE POWERFUL PEOPLE 




